
 
 

 

Hi Everyone, 

What an incredible term it's been! A huge thank you for your continued resilience, kindness, and 
charity – you've truly been amazing. 

As we move towards the end of term, remember that we're here to support you in every way we 
can. To help us do that, please keep talking to us about any concerns, engage with your 
learning, and follow the school rules. Don't forget about the support available to you, including 
#ineedsupport and our Wellbeing hub. 

End of Term Arrangements 

• Term ends: Friday, April 4th (end of school day) 

Looking Ahead to the Summer Term 

• Term begins: Wednesday, April 23rd 
• Half term: Monday, May 26th - Friday, May 30th 

Important Reminder: 

With the return to school, Wildern Lane will once again be busy with pedestrians, cyclists, and 
cars. Please be extra vigilant and stay alert! 

Spring into Action! 

We're all looking forward to a sunny and successful summer term! As Leo Tolstoy said, "Spring 
is the time of plans and projects." We encourage you to start planning for those summer 
weekends and holidays – and we can't wait to hear all about them! 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs. Oakley 

Headteacher 

 


